Everyone,

This is the link to the Federal Trade Commission National Do Not Call Registry
https://www.donotcall.gov/register/reg.aspx

By registering your phone number you can prevent most phone solicitations. This works for
both your home and cell phone numbers. However, if you give your phone number to a
business your number will end up on a list that is sold to phone solicitation companies and you
will need to register again. When dealing with a business in person or on-line ask to see if they
have a policy regarding not selling your personal information. If they don’t then you can expect
to get unwanted phone calls.

| hope this helps,

Chief Bill Bolt

Minneota Police Department
129 E. 1** Street

Minneota MN, 56264-9637
Cell: 507-360-7864

Fax: 507-872-9917
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